
We are Champions for Christ! 
July 17, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
Happy Thursday!  
There is an important letter from Fr. Keith with today’s letter. Please make sure to read it. 
 
REMINDERS: 
 
 ***Gym uniforms MUST be ordered by July 31 in order to be here for the start of school. Go to 
https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament to place your order. Uniforms are delivered to the 
school and we will call you when they arrive. Students will not be able to participate without the correct 
uniform.  We have sample sizes in the office. 
 
A large order of gym uniforms are going to be dropped off on Monday or Tuesday of next week. We will 
send out an alert when they arrive. 
 
Blessing of the Backpacks and the MANDATORY grade 4-8 parent/student meeting are on Wednesday, 
August 13, 2025. We will begin in the church at 5:30 for the blessing of the students and their supplies. We 
will move to the school after the blessing. At 6:15 all parents, students, and teachers of grades 4-8 will 
proceed to the gym for a MANDATORY chromebook, policies, and athletic meeting. This meeting is 
mandatory to fulfill new state technology requirements for children as well as our CYO requirement for 
students and parents.  
 
Have a fabulous weekend! 
 
Blessings,        
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                                
Principal       

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“ Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” Romans 15:7 
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